
 

Pastor’s Comments for newsletter: 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to Hurricane Dorian relief. We collected just 
over $1000 to help Presbyterian Disaster Assistance provide aid in localities that were 
stricken by the storm. Your giving contributes to the restoration of lives in North Caroli-
na and the Bahamas. Please keep these residents in your prayers. 

 

This photo from the Raleigh 
News and Observer shows how 
storm surge at Cape Hatteras 
carved out a deep slice of 
beach in the Outer Banks, ex-
posing sea turtle eggs that had 
been buried in the sand.  

 

In the last few years, North 
Carolina has seen a significant 
increase in sea turtle nesting 

and the National Park Service believes that 75% of North Carolina nests remained in 
tact following the storm. 

 

This month at the church has begun well with our Rally Day and youth –led worship 
service. Tomorrow, Saturday, men’s breakfasts resume and in the evening the Shel-
byville Community Soup Kitchen will hold its fundraiser dinner. Young members of our 
church will be working this event serving dinner to patrons. What a great way for them 
to learn the merits of service. 

 

The Associate Pastor Nominating Committee will be meeting this Sunday evening and 
are on their way to fulfilling dreams of our young families and hopefully bring stability 
and even growth to our church. Please pray for them as they meet. 

Monday evening, the Session meets. Next Sunday is fifth Sunday lunch. 

  

See you Sunday for church,       

Allen 
 

First Presbyterian Church 
Shelbyville, Tennessee 

 

Weekly Newsletter 
September 22, 2019 



SUNDAY, September 22, 2019 

Join us as we gather for worship of our 

Lord and Savior  

Jesus Christ 

Old Testament: Jeremiah 9:8-9 

         New Testament:   Luke 16:10-15                              
 

 Sermon:  “Shrewd Calculations”                                       

Rev. Allen Cross 

  Sermon:  

 

SERVING SUNDAY, September 29, 2019 
 

 

Lay Liturgist   Ginger Shofner 

 

Ushers/Greeters  Brent Canady 
    Margaret Smith 
    Pat Thomas 
    Roy Turner 
       
   
 

Hall Monitor   Rob Marsh 

 
A Time for Young  Kate Canady 
Christians 

 
Children’s Church  Raychelle Flannagan 
     

Nursery   Lisa Hittle  
  
 
 

 

SERVING SUNDAY, September 22, 2019 
 

Acolyte   Hudson Cobb  

Lay Liturgist   Pat Marsh  

  

 

Ushers/Greeters  DeAnn Idso 
    Bailey Little 
    Tony Matusek 
    Donna Sepull 
       
     
Hall Monitor   Janice Womble 

 
A Time for Young  Kate Canady 
Christians 

 
Children’s Church  Kristin Wilhelm 
      

Nursery   Abby Hittle  
     
 
 



PRESBYTERIAN YOUTH  

CONNECTION   

  WONDERFUL WEDNESDAY 
NIGHTS 

September 25th,  
October 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th 

Sunday 
September 

29th 
following Worship 

 
 

Bring your favorite dish and enjoy  
fellowship with your Church Family 

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:00AM 

ELA Classroom 
Gospel of Mark 

 

Russell Classroom 
Responding to God’s Grace 

SESSION MEETING 

 

MONDAY 

SEPTEMBER 23rd 

 

5:30pm 

 World Communion Sunday 

 Youth Bonfire 

 PYC 

 Elder Nominations 

 Trunk-or-Treat 

 Reformation Sunday 

 

Suggested item for September 

Beef Ravioli 

Saturday, September 21st 
 Men’s Breakfast 8:00am 
 The Young and the Rest of Us 5:30pm 
 Community Soup Kitchen Fundraiser 6:00pm 


